Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator October 24,2017
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 '

Concord, NH 03301 27 00T 17 ami0id9
Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

Dear Ms. Pamela Monroe,

Please do everything within your power in order to prevent the construction of The Northern Pass

power line thru New Hampshire.

When I retired and moved to Plymouth, New Hampshire three years ago I had no expectation then
that a hideous high tension power line would be bisecting this beautiful state. A few of my
attractions to New Hampshire were that my family had property here when I was a lad, I had four
children who went to college in state, and the natural beauty of it's mountains, lakes, and hiking
trails. I can't imagine the monolithic structures that are being proposed by Hydro Quebec that
would permanently scar the natural beauty of New Hampshire from the north all the way to our
southern border, this is certainly not what my wife and I had bargained for. To add further insult
to injury, there would be no benefit to New Hampshire residences and business owners as none of
the power generated would be available within the state and certainly no reduction in electrical

fees would be passed on.

Please do everything within your power to reject this irresponsible and frivolous project. It is clear
that a large majority. practically unanimous. of the New Hampshire state population i< against such

an initiative.

Thank you f(i%;deraﬁon and action,

Ste . Blanchette

IBM Director of Aerospace and Defense
IBM Software Group (retired)

88 Ledgeside Lane

Plymouth, NH 03264

sjblanchettel @gmail.com



